
 
 

Case No. INT-G-24-05 

Order No. 36495 

Contact: Adam Rush                                                                                  

Office: (208) 334-0339 

E-mail: adam.rush@puc.idaho.gov 

 

NEWS RELEASE: Natural gas utility is seeking to have energy efficiency expenditures 

designated as prudently incurred. 

 

BOISE (March 10, 2025) – The Idaho Public Utilities Commission is accepting written 

comments on an Intermountain Gas application asking that the commission designate $3,846,358 

in energy efficiency expenditures as prudently incurred. 

 

The utility’s application included its 2023 Energy Efficiency Annual Report, an evaluation 

measurement, and a verification study with a billing analysis, among other items. 

 

The commission can approve, deny or modify the application. Expenses that are found to be 

prudently incurred will be allowed to be recovered through the utility’s residential and 

commercial energy efficiency charges. 

 

The commission is accepting written comments until June 18, 2025. Comments are required to 

be filed through the commission’s website or by e-mail unless computer access is not available. 

To comment using the website, please visit puc.idaho.gov and click on the “Case Comment 

Form” link on the upper left side of the page. Please use case number INT-G-24-05 when filling 

out the form. Those submitting comments using e-mail are required to send them to the 

commission secretary and Intermountain Gas at the e-mail addresses listed below. Comments are 

required to include the commenter’s name, address and case number INT-G-24-05. If computer 

access is not available, comments can be mailed to the commission and Intermountain Gas at the 

addresses listed below. Mailed comments are required to include the commenter’s name, address 

and case number INT-G-24-05. 

 

For the Idaho Public Utilities Commission: 

 

Commission Secretary 

Idaho Public Utilities Commission 

P.O. Box 83720 

Boise, ID 83720-0074 

mailto:adam.rush@puc.idaho.gov


  

secretary@puc.idaho.gov 

Street address for express mail: 

11331 W. Chinden Blvd. 

Building 8, Suite 201-A 

Boise, ID 83714 

 

For Intermountain Gas: 

 

Preston N. Carter 

Givens Pursley LLP 

601 W. Bannock St. 

prestoncarter@givenspursley.com 

morgangoodin@givenspursley.com 

stephaniew@givenspursley.com 

 

Additional information is available at: puc.idaho.gov/case/Details/7460. 
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